
Palm Desert Community Presbyterian Missions Team: 
 

Greetings and I pray that God continues to bring you hope in the midst of a world that is changing 

each day. While we are experiencing difficult times in our own country, MedSend grant recipients 
continue to serve around the world bringing hope in the name of Christ.  During this time MedSend 

grant recipients who have been on home assignment or were not able to return to their area of service 

due to travel restrictions have been actively serving where they can.  

 
As of the end of June, MedSend completed our fiscal year 2019/2020. It was a year of several 

milestones. The National Scholars Graduation in Kenya last fall that I shared when I was with you. 

MedSend awarded 28 new grants, 35 renewals for grant recipients signing up for another 4-year 

term, and 9 new national scholars in this fiscal year. In the midst of the current pandemic, MedSend 

grant recipients continue to bring hope and healing to a world in need.   

 

This virus for those on the mission field, is not unlike the other viruses and hardships that we 

typically see on the mission field.  God has had his hand on the ministry during this time. Donations 

for the fiscal year came in at 96% of our need which we consider to be a blessing during this trying 
time. This brings the total of grants extended during our 26-year history to 642 and almost $20 

million given in grants to support Christian healthcare workers globally. Thank you for your 

continued support! 

 

Thank you for your support of this ministry! I want you to see some of the ways your 

partnership is making a difference today as MedSend grant recipients work to bring hope in the 

midst of this pandemic.  

 

The following video was submitted by Dr. Kyle Jones who is a MedSend grant recipient serving 

with his wife, Vanessa. They serve at Kapsowar Hospital in Kenya.  In this video Dr. Jones gives 

a walk-through of this mission hospital and what they are doing to meet needs related to COVID-

19. You are giving the gift of hope in Kenya!  

 
I pray you are encouraged by this report and can see how your partnership with MedSend is 

brining fruit during this trying time, bringing needed care and the hope of Christ to the 

world.  You cannot quarantine compassion or hope! These are just a few examples of the 

many MedSend grant recipients serving around the world. We are committed to trusting in the 

Lord and continuing to support them through this crisis and to release new grant recipients as 

God calls them.  We could not do this without your partnership.  Thank you for standing with 

us during this critical time in our world. You are a blessing!  

   
Let me know how I can be praying for you and I hope it will not be long before we can be together 

again. 

 

Morgan Boardman 

Chief Development Officer 

MedSend 
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